



IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER:

Month of March Kick off One School One Book

March 9th: Daylight Savings Time March 10th - 13th: Scholastic Book Fair

March 13th: PTG Meeting 4:00

March 17th: Young 5's Vision & Hearing March 18th: Kindergarten Readiness Night

ABHS 6:00 - 7:00

March 22nd – March 30th: Spring Break

March 31st: Return to School





February Announcers from Mr. Grammen's Class:



Maverick Bloom, Michael Hinton, Guliana Hook, Emily Jones, Alexander Kovacevic, Margo Louiselle, Hattie McGuire, Emma McKenna, Gianna Romano,

Isabella Sanchez, Izabella Vanderhagen



Thank-you Ashley families for participating in our Kroger Rewards. We have 124 families enrolled and earned \$427.89 this quarter.

If you would like to link your Kroger Card. All you have to do is log into your Kroger account and add Ashley Elementary (PU554).

Ashley Elementary

52347 ASHLEY NEW BALTIMORE, MI 46047
(566)725-2601 FAX: (566)725-4426
HTTP://WWW.ANCHORBAY.MISD.NET/SCHOOLS/ASHLEY/
MRS. MELISSA VANHULLE, PRINCIPAL

NOTES FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear Ashley Families,

Our Ashley staff was very excited to kick off March is Reading Month with "One Book One School". This year our teachers will be reading the book in their classrooms, so all children can take part. We would like to send a special thank you to our PTG for purchasing all the books and reading prizes for our Ashley students.

All classes will have the opportunity to visit the, Edge of the Forest. All classes can go to our forest to participate in a quiet reading session by enjoying a book in the setting from Zoey and Sassafrass.

We are very excited to Welcome Scholastic Book Fair. This event is sponsored by our PTG and will be run by our librarian. Please keep an eye out for our Scholastic Book Fair Flyer!

As you all know reading paves the way for the future of our children. Take part in an at home challenge by visiting the library 3 times this month and setting a family reading goal. Act as a role model and engage your young reader in books, magazines, and our print rich environment!

Please follow along with all the exciting events this month listed in our Reading Month Calendar.

Our Positivity Project continues to grow as we cheer others on, appreciate the beauty around us and share our enthusiasm for learning! We look forward to approaching Spring and the opportunities it has to offer!

Sincerely,

Mrs. VanHulle



2nd Quarter Honor Roll Congratulations!

Fourth Grade Honor Roll:

Leia Anderson, Lana Bogdan, Isabella Clifford, Blake Decker, Melanie Dreer, Ethan Hart, Margo Louiselle, Michael Polsen, Gianna Romano, David Trottier, Garrett Tweedale, Josephine Zyrowski, Jaxson Bajorek, Coltyn Carrier, Liam Charlie, Harper Couture, Elizabeth Cronshagen, Nolan Decker, Belle DiBianca, Jack Fecko, Harper Gust, Melanie Hering, Natalie Hering, Michael Hinton, David Hojna, Emma Hornung, Brayden Hranach, Eleanora Hutchinson, Joseph Johnston, Aiden Jones, Robert Jones, Luke Lockwood, Hattie McGuire, Ainsley McIntyre, Emma McKenna, Nadya Morris, Lillian Rieden, Milo Rose, Liam Schaffer, Levi Simino, Sawyer Sweeten, Izabella Vanderhagen, Lucas Varney, Isaac Vasquez, Brayden Vietto, Aaron Wolf, Amaya Wolf

Fifth Grade Honor Roll:

Graysen Barnes, Adelyn Bilyeu, Louis Boggs, Caiden Bury, Sophia Carreri, Lilliana Cintron, Blake Durda, Morgan Gee, Maria Gojcaj, Graham Greenwold, Zachary Hibbs, Olive James, Lincoln James, Adrian Janicki, Levi Kartje, Jackson Kosi, Axel Mabe, Bryce Masden, Makenzie Mitchell, Rozlyn Morisette, Dominic Murdock, Layla Nanni, Brynlee O'Lear, Alexandra Olson, Tyler Parker, Sophia Penzien, Kaitlyn Price, Ella Prush, Marshall Robinson, Mason Schachermeyer, Vanessa Schrader, Daphne Smith, Dylan Stanek, Frederick Steerzer, Ryan Stillwell, Casey Tack, Lennon Torney, Beau Traub & Khloe Turner



SCIENCE FAIR 2025



We would like to Thank the following businesses for their donations to our Science Fair participants:

- Discovery City Children's Museum
- McDonald's
- Toy Box
- Kids Empire MI-Chesterfield
- Lakeshore Learning
- Hungry Howies
- Biggby

A special thank you to all our students who participated in our fair and make it a success! Thank you to Mr. Ricci and Mrs. Longuski for judging our students' projects. We would like to thank Mrs. Cmarik for arranging the Science Fair.